Proposal for Re-development of ARISS.org Website

ARRL is offering its services to host the ariss.org website and the services of its Education Services and Website Management staff to redevelop the site using the capabilities offered through Weebly website building software.  Our Digital Content Manager, Magdalena Owczarska, would work with the ARRL ARISS Program Manager, Debra Johnson, to customize one of the available Weebly templates for ARISS and to re-organize site information into a new layout scheme.
An example of a website ARRL recently constructed using Weebly website development tools and which is now hosted on the Weebly site is the International Amateur Radio Union site at: www.iaru.org.

Step 1: Inventory the information that exists on the current site and determine what needs to remain, what new information needs to be added, what needs to be rewritten and what can be removed or archived elsewhere.
Step 2: Develop a proposal for a new design and organization of the new site. Review with ARISS partners.
Step 3: Decide on administrators/permissions for maintenance of the new site.
Step 3: Update old information and build out the new site following the new organization structure.
Step 4: Preview and review of the new site. Beta test.
Step 5: Make edits. Train designated website editors to use website editing tools.
Step 6: Publish new site and update AMSAT's name server to point www.ariss.org at the Weebly site.

